
 

 

 

 

 

New Year, New Additions! 

We've had an exciting start to 2025... 

 

 

• A new arrival 
• A new Women's Worker 
• A new initiative 
• A new building 

 
 

A New Arrival! 

Terry & Charlene were delighted to welcome 
baby Grace Faith McCutcheon to the family. A 
wee girl to add to the four boys! 

 

 

A New Women's Worker! 

We welcomed Fiona Oliphant to the team in January 2025. 
Fiona joins Nicki in supporting women in their recovery 
journey. Together, they are focused on building upon the 
positive progress already made with women in Glasgow and 
beyond. Please keep Fiona in your prayers as she settles into 
her new role and finishes off her studies at Cornhill. Click here 
to read Fiona's bio. 

 



 

 

February saw the start of a new initiative at Hope for 
Addiction UK. Every Wednesday we open our doors for an 
afternoon Road to Recovery Cafe and support meeting. 
This offers a welcoming space where people can enjoy 
refreshments, participate in various recreational activities, 
and attend a recovery meeting. The response has been 
very encouraging, with many individuals making use of this 
supportive environment. 

 

 

With the opening of the first 'Safe' consumption 
room in Glasgow, please read our thoughts on the 
issue here.  

 

 

 

Please pray for us as we are in the process of looking at 
new premises - something more fit for purpose and able 
to meet our growing needs. 

 

We are deeply grateful for the generosity of the many Hope 
Partners who have supported us over the years. If you would like 
to donate specifically to our building fund you can contribute via 

the Stewardship link above, or simply email us at info@hopeforaddiction.uk. 

 

 

With every blessing, 

From all of us at Hope for Addiction UK. 

www.hopeforaddiction.uk 

https://hopeforglasgow.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1f9ca17cf3b849286223d2d3f&id=a5786cc17b&e=52a463b889

